
Coronavirus Information 
Update: 3/18/2020 

 
At this time, we remain open for  normal business hours.  
 
However, for your safety, and those of all members and staff, we will 
close our lobby on Friday, March 20 until fur ther  notice in order to 
limit contact as recommended by health officials. 
 
All transactions will be done at our drive-thru window and  
encourage you to bank at home via our Virtual Branch, apply for our  
Visa debit card, ask about direct  
deposit and use our night deposit drop box. 


